Mary Curran

From:

Sent:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Minister,

finoff@dublincity.ie

Thursday 2 March 2023 14:31

Kathy Quinn; ClIr Seamas McGrattan

Clarification to email of 28th February Re Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund
Supporting Detail Ballymun.docx; Social Regeneration 2023.pdf

| refer to my email of 28" February, with letter from Cllr. McGrattan, regarding the Ballymun Social Regeneration
Fund. Please find attached a detailed list of the groups (Supporting Detail Document) benefitting from the fund for

clarification purposes.

Please note that the Ait Linn group (mentioned in the Order attached) has been taken over by the Peter McVerry
Trust and therefore this group does not appear in the Supporting Detail Document.

Best regards,

Mary
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